
 

 

Georgian Gardens Primary School  

Newsletter   Thursday 1st July 2021 

Reminder: School is shut to pupils on Friday 2nd July for an INSET day. Staff will be in school undertaking some 

training. The next INSET will be on the first day of the children’s summer holiday, Friday 23rd July. 

Here are some key dates which are coming up in the next few weeks: 

INSET  Friday 2nd July  and Friday 23rd July                                             The final day of school for children is Thursday 22nd July 

5th, 6th, 8th July: Parent book look opportunity  - CANCELLED 

In-school transition morning: Wednesday 7th July  

Reports due to be sent home: Friday 9th July 

The week of 12th July: Sports events in year groups (maintaining class bubbles) 

The week of 12th July: Year 6 treat week (separate information is coming out to parents about this) 

Thursday 16th July: Year 5 first aid training day 

Wednesday 21st July: Year 6 virtual presentation evening  

Isolation:  

Please remember that if your child needs to isolate at home for Covid (either being unwell, awaiting a result or being a close 

contact) there will be work set on Seesaw / Tapestry for the time they are off school. 

2021—2022 Term Dates: 

INSET DAYS 2nd September 2021, 3rd September 2021, 1st November 2021, 28th February 2022, 27th May 2022 

6.9.21 First day of autumn term                                         25.10—29.10.21  half term                      17.12.21  Last day of term 

4.1.22 First day of spring term                                            21.2—25.2.22       half term                      8.4.22      Last day of term 

25.4.22 First day of summer term                                      30.5.— 3.6.22       half term                     22.7.22    Last day of term 

Y5 Marwell Zoo trip: 

On Monday, Y5 had a super day at the zoo.  This was the first coach trip which school has been able to do since last March so 
it really was an extra exciting day. They loved seeing such a great collection of animals, especially the rainforest exhibit. They 
even saw a sloth! The children were a credit to the school, as always. Thanks go to the adults who gave up their time to     
accompany the trip. 
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Fire Engine visit: 

YR, Y2 and Y5 all received a visit from the Fire Service last week. After a talk, all were excited to see the fire appliance and it’s 

gadgets and there were squeals of joy when the water was sprayed over them! 

 

 

We are conscious that you have not been able to come into school at all this year and so have missed out on the amazing 

displays which are in our corridors. Here are just a few of those displays: 

 

 

Y3 and 4 Quad Kids athletics: 

On Wednesday it was the turn of the Y3 and 4 children to go to The Angmering School for the locality athletics 

event.  All of the children performed really well with Y4 placing 2nd and Y3 placing 5th. A special mention for 

Dexter in Y3 as he won the long distance, even beating Y4 children.  

Very well done to all of the children who took part, once again it is wonderful to report what a credit they were 

to the school.  
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Reminders 

If a school club is cancelled due to bad weather, we will send a Ping out to inform you of the cancellation, the club will also be 

cancelled on the club line,  which you are encouraged to check after 2pm  on the day the club is running. 

We are still collecting used stamps for the RNIB, please drop any into the school office, they raise vital funds for a great      

charity! 

Please be careful and considerate when parking around the school grounds, only parents with a prior arrangement with the 

school may drive onto the school premises.  

5AL school photos, need to be ordered by Tuesday 6th July. 

Cricket Tournament Sunday 27th June 

Sunday morning saw 10 children from Year 5 and 6 competing in the “Rustington Ashes”.  Many of the team play 

for clubs outside of school and with Mrs Villiers Cricket knowledge gave us a good advantage.  The team were 

amazing, they made catches, wickets and lots of runs.  They supported one another on pitch, communicated well 

and played some superb cricket.  I was incredibly pleased with our runners up result! 

Well done to: 

Max C 
Jacob 
Leo 
Josh 
Howard 
Faith 
Jessica 
Poppy 
Zack 
Sonny 
 
Can I also say a big thank you to the support of parents.               Miss Chambers 

WSCC have let us know about this support for computer support: 

Digital Volunteers –  

Parent Support With children spending more time online than ever before, it can be a huge challenge for parents 

& carers to keep up to date and know how to implement parental controls and privacy settings to help keep their 

children safe. On hand to offer friendly help and support, a team of Library Digital Volunteers are now offering a 

remote support for basic digital safety enquiries and can talk you through how to set up privacy settings and pa-

rental controls on a range of apps and devices. To get in touch with this FREE service, please phone 0330 222 3455 

or email your name, phone number and a brief description of the help needed to                                                       

library.digital.support@westsussex.gov.uk. For regular information about how to stay safe online sign up to the 

staying safe online e-newsletter, please visit the WSCC Staying Safe Online webpage to register.  


